All, 

We decided to extend the 2022 Workforce Survey to encourage full participation.

Thank you to the government and military staff who already completed the survey. If you have not already completed, this is a second chance to do so. We are also now able to collect contractor responses.

As a reminder, the survey is designed to provide leadership with insight into Columbia Class’s strengths and areas for growth related to communication, recognition, and employee development. We encourage you to complete the survey as it will shape our people-focused initiatives in the upcoming year.

Responses are anonymous and the survey takes less than 10 minutes to complete. The survey (linked below) will be open until XX September. 

Link to 2022 Survey will go here

Thank you, and let us know if you have questions!

V/r,
Meganne Atkins
